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LIFT STATION SUSTAINABLE LANDSCAPE  
L68 RESTORATION PROJECT – OPEN HOUSE 
WEDNESDAY 
OVERVIEW 
Metropolitan Council Environmental Services is undertaking a sustainable landscape restoration project in your 
area. The work includes replacing high-maintenance lawn and invasive plants with drought-tolerant turf, bee 
lawn, and Minnesota native grasses, flowers, trees, and shrubs. These landscapes need less water, reduce 
runoff, and provide a habitat for birds, bees, and butterflies. This project helps fulfill the Met Council's mission 
to improve water quality and ensure a sustainable water supply for the region. 

Reminder: this Wednesday, please join project team members for an open house to learn more about 
the project progress:  

• Wednesday, October 8, 2025; 5:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. Project team members will lead walking tours at 
5:10 p.m. and 5:40 p.m.

• Bayport L68 Site: 498 Maine Street South, Bayport, MN 55003
• Project team members will discuss our commitment to maintaining the sustainable landscape and how 

the site is expected to look in the future.

Please reach out to the project team with any questions: 

• Phone: 651-286-8452
• Email: MCESnativelandscapes@WSBeng.com
• Website: metrocouncil.org/SustainableLandscapes

FUTURE WORK 
This is the third year of the project, and final assessments of the landscape progress will take place in late fall. 
The work will then transition into long-term maintenance of an established native landscape. Check the 
website for the most recent update: www.metrocouncil.org/SustainableLandscapes 

CONTACT US 
For assistance, call  |  Si necesita ayuda, llame al  |  Xav tau kev pab, hu  |  Wixii kaalmo ah, 
ka wac  |  Để được hỗ trợ, hãy gọi  |  လၢတၢဃနၢတၢမၤစၢၤအဂီၢ, ကိးဘၣ်ဖ  |  651-286-8452

Email: MCESNativeLandscapes@wsbeng.com 
 Website: metrocouncil.org/SustainableLandscapes 

http://www.metrocouncil.org/SustainableLandscapes
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